
Chairman’s Engagements 

 
25th April 
 
At the invitation of the Mayor of Yeovil, Mike and Liz attended the Charity Variety Show 
held at the Octagon Theatre in Yeovil. 
 
3rd May 
 
Tony attended Yeovil Town Council’s Annual Town Meeting, Annual Town Council 
Meeting and Mayor Making Ceremony which was held at the Baptist Church in South 
Street, Yeovil. 
 
12th May  
 
At the invitation of Taunton Deane Borough Council, Mike was due to attend the Annual 
Meeting of the Council and Mayor Making Ceremony being held at Wellington School. 
 
16th May 
 
Sherborne Town Council will be holding their Mayor Making Ceremony and Reception at 
the Digby Hall in Sherborne and Tony and Vivienne are due to attend. 
 


